
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

JULY 24, 2014 
 
 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Jeff Lofton, Jim Christian, Larry Fuller, Al Chamberlin, Chairman Ed Mei-
er and Aldermanic Representative Willis Dillworth. 
 
The first order of business was to review police reports.  There have not been any Po-
lice Reports for the past 3 meetings. 
 
The Board suggests to the Aldermanic Board to talk to the Chief of Police about stop-
ping the loud music and foul language at the parks in the city. 
 
Again the Board suggests that cross walks at parks and schools have painted lines 
across the streets. 
 
The Board had a long discussion with Aldermanic Representative Willis Dillworth about 
information from the Board of Alderman on actions taken on suggestions from the Pub-
lic Safety Committee.  Also that we have not had a representative from the Police De-
partment or the Fire Department in quite a while. 
 
Ed thanked Alderman Dillworth for volunteering to be our representative from the Board 
of Alderman. 
 
Please E-mail the minutes of the meeting to each member of the committee. 
 
Primary election is August 5, 2014. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be August 28, 2014. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 


